Parks, Timothy

From: Tucker, Matthew

Sent: | Monday, March 09, 2015 1:01 PM
To: Parks, Timothy; Wendt, Jay
Subject: FW: 734 Holy Cross Way Comments

From: David Baum

Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 12:55 PM
To: Ethington, Ruth; Tucker, Matthew

Cc: Clausius, Joseph ‘

Subject: RE: 734 Holy Cross Way Comments

Matt and Ruth,

I was told that we are on the Consent Agenda for the Plan Commission meeting this evening. We need to be pulled from
consent and left on the main agenda. This morning our Client got word that we are over budget and they need to
change the gym wall construction which will change the materials. | will be bringing revised elevations to this evenings
meeting. Please provide me your thoughts on this matter.

David C. Baum, AIA
Architect — Principal

311 East Chicago Street
Suite 310
Milwaukee, W1 53202

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail message may be confidential and proprietary and
is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please reply to the sender and delete this email promptly. ‘

ATTACHMENT DISCLAIMER: These documents in the form of electronic files are being provided at your request. The
information contained herein is proprietary in nature and may only be utilized for the current project. Due-to the
unsecured nature of these documents Schroeder and Holt Architects, assumes no responsibility for any consequences
arising out of their use. It is the sole responsibility of the user to check the validity of all information contained herein and
to verify field conditions. The signed and sealed hard copies of construction documents are the only true contract
documents of record :

From: Ethington, Ruth [mailto:REthington@cityofmadison.com]
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 10:18 AM

To: David Baum

Cc: Clausius, Joseph

Subject: 734 Holy Cross Way Comments




